
 

 
 
Date: September 1, 2023 

To: All Members at RoadSafetyBC Offices, Located in Victoria, Locals 601 
and 1201 

Re: RoadSafetyBC Office Site Visits – Wednesday, September 6, 2023 

 
BCGEU Executive Vice-President James Coccola, Component Vice-President 
Maria Middlemiss, and Staff Representative Sean Antrim, will be conducting 
worksite visits at RoadSafetyBC offices in Victoria on September 6th. 
 
These visits will be to talk to you about your collective agreement and answer any 
questions or concerns you may have. We encourage you to come and meet with 
us during one of your breaks. 
 
We will be making these worksite visits on Wednesday, September 6th, 2023: 
 
➢ 10:30 a.m. – RoadSafetyBC Office at 880 Douglas Street 

 
➢ 12:00 p.m. – RoadSafetyBC Office at 940 Blanshard Street 

 
➢ 2:30 p.m. – RoadSafetyBC Office at 914 Yates Street 

 
In Solidarity, 
 
James Coccola, BCGEU Executive Vice-President 
Maria Middlemiss, BCGEU Component Vice-President 
Sean Antrim, BCGEU Staff Representative 
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